Dear Chief of Staff Fred Sembach,

As a constituent and a concerned citizen I am concerned that the redrawing of Pennsylvania's district maps is not being done openly, or with input from citizens. Please do the right thing for our State and refer these suggestions to the State Government Committee:

Open up the mapping portal so citizens can submit maps that can be viewed by committee members and the public.

Use the values outlined in the Legislative and Congressional Redistricting Act when evaluating maps OR share with the public the criteria and values they will use to evaluate maps *before* maps are drawn and presented.

Ask that committee members be reminded that <u>FDPA testified at their first hearing</u> (or review and use key elements in your testimony).

Ask that your comments be considered testimony and posted online (if you are comfortable with that).

This is your responsibility, please do what you were elected to do. Very sincerely,

Elaine Olson, RN, MA Manheim, PA